
 

Important Announcement About the 2025 June SAT 
1. The test day of the 2025 June SAT will be Saturday June 7th, 2025. 

2. The campus will be open by 7:30 am on the test day. 

3. For students who sign-up for the test, please arrive at the testing room before 7:50 am on the test day. 

The testing room will be closed at 8:00 am and students will not be allowed to enter. 

4. To enter the campus, students must sign-in at the school’s security guard. 

5. Please bring your personal ID with you so the proctor can check your identity. 

6. The testing location will be at the High School Language Classroom (高中部語言教室), which is on the 

third floor of the library building. 

7. Students are encouraged to bring their own testing devices. 

8. If there’s any question related to the 2025 June SAT, please call: 

04-25686850 ext.3110 IBSC Academic Affairs Section Mr. Yu雙語部教學組 于組長 

 

2025 June SAT Testing Location 


